VILLAGE OF MUENSTER
WATER CONSERVATION ADVISORY – JULY 30, 3016

Residents of the Village of Muenster are being advised that a Water Conservation Advisory is being issued due to a power outage at the Wakaw-Humboldt Regional Water Supply System.  SaskWater lost power and therefore lost pressure on their distribution line.
SaskWater will be doing the required testing and should be able to resume supplying potable water by Monday around noon.  The Village has shut off the intake line from SaskWater and are using water only from the reservoir at this time.  If we can maintain water in our reservoir until that time we will not need to issue a Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory 

  While this is NOT a PDWA issued at this time, it may require a PDWA to be issued if we have to take water in before Monday at noon. 
To repeat again.... it is not necessary to boil water at this time, this is only an advisory to conserve water as it is critical that we do not run the reservoir out of water.  
In the meantime, residents are asked to conserve water for non-necessary usage.  Some tips on conserving water include:
1.  No outside watering of lawns or plants.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2.  Postponing washing vehicles and equipment; 
3.  shutting off water while washing dishes, shaving, brushing teeth, and washing hands rather than letting the water run continuously; 
4.  taking shorter showers; 
5.  using dishwashers or washing machines only when the load is full,    etc.
 
Further updates will be provided when more information becomes available.
